To:  Barbara Keyes and Edward Bujdos
From: Beth Lincoln
Re: Assessment of the Human Services Program
Date: December 13, 2010
Thank you for your 2010 report on assessment of the Human Services concentration.   The changes proposed for Human Services in Spring 2011 are lengthy and thoughtful; my only question stems from the fact that it was hard for me to tie some of them to the results of the assessment measure you describe.  I would make the same comment about steps 5 and 6, in which you outline proposed changes to field placements.  It was difficult for me to relate some of these (such as thank you cards) to your assessment.  Overall, though, you are to be commended for using assessment to improve your program.
